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Monthly Meeting Wednesday,  April 11th  

At 7:00 pm in the Lakewood Park Building 

Meet the New LVNA Board! 

Next month’s Topic: New Ban on Plastic Shopping Bags 
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President’s Column 

-Judy Fernandez  

Hello Neighbors! 
 

Last monthôs election was a big 
success. We have, for the first 
time in a long time, a complete 
board. I will be staying on for another year as your 
President and my congratulations to my new board. 
 

1
st

 Vice President - Wendy Stanley 
2

nd
 Vice President – Dee Dee Lloyd 

Secretary – Skip Gottschalk 
Treasurer – Leah Lane 
 

All of our board members are long time neighbors and 
have helped out as volunteers in our different events. 
This means that LVNA can continue all the wonderful 
events throughout the year.   
 

Our March meeting had our NRO Brian Gantt 
(Neighborhood Resource Officer) talk to us about the 
crime rate in Sunnyvale.  North Sunnyvale (Lakewood) 
has no more crime than any other part of Sunnyvale.  
Burglaries are up and he mentioned to always 
make sure doors and window are closed and 
locked.  
 

Councilmember Jim Griffith also attended our 
meeting and mentioned that the pool was a 
done deal. The City has decided that it will take 
too much money to continue to operate and will 
be closing the pool this summer. They will have 
meetings with LVNA and the neighborôs to    
discuss what type of new recreation will replace 
the pool.  
 

Thanks to all the neighbors and board members 
who tried very hard to keep our pool open for 
the children, it just wasnôt in the cards.ß 

 

Fairwood Elementary News 
 
Sarah Tellez, Principal 
 
A group of volunteers from 
AmeriCorps came to help build 
the second phase of Fairwood 
Elementary School's garden on 
March 31.  
 

The garden was planned by a parent group, with funding 
and labor provided by Health Trust. We had a great (but 
wet) day building the garden on March 31st.  
 

Working with over 30 AmeriCorps 
volunteers, we were able to install 7 
additional beds for classroom use and 
plant 12 fruit trees 
donated by 
Fairwood families.  
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News from Fairwood School 2 
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INSIDE THIS ISSUE: 

Come by the                  
kindergarten 
playground and 
check it out. The 
event was planned in celebration of 
Cesar Chavez Day, which brought 
Rita Chavez-Medina, Cesar 
Chavez' sister, out for a brief visit. 
 

Special thanks to our garden 
committee, led by Matty Hughes, 
and Paul Catura who prepared the 
lumber for the beds.  
 

Thanks also to our wonderful 
partners at HealthTrust for help with 
funding, coordination, and 
manpower. ß 



 

 
 

 

The Bulldog/Spartan Classic 5K Fun Run 2012 
 
Registration is now open for our second annual 5K fun run! 
This year, Columbia Middle and Sunnyvale Middle Schools are 
joining forces.  
 
Where: Baylands Park in Sunnyvale 
When:  Saturday, May 19

th
 

Time:    7:30am - Check in 
   8:00am - Start Time 
 10:00am - Awards Ceremony  
 
Cost:  $10 for youth (17 and under) 
 $25 for adults 
 
Just like last year, this will be a fun and positive event, letôs get 

fit and stay healthy together! All proceeds for this fundraiser will 

benefit the Physical Education Departments at both Columbia 

Middle and Sunnyvale Middle Schools .  

 

To register online and for more information, please visit the link: 
http://sunnyvaleschool.ca.schoolwebpages.com/education/
components/form/default.php?sectiondetailid=11302& 
 
Or go to http:/sunnyvaleschool.ca.schoolwebpages.com 
Click “Schools” 
Click “Columbia Middle School” 
Click “the Bulldog/Spartan Classic” 
 

 If you would like to donate/sponsor our event or have any 

questions, please get in touch with Gloria Diaz at                  

gloria.diaz@sesd.org, Bret Cullen at bret.cullen@sesd.org, Gigi 

Swan at gigi.swan@sesd.org  or Thomas Hernandez at       

thomas.hernandez@sesd.org 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! ß 
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DR. FRANCISCO A. MABBAYAD 
 

TASMAN SQUARE DENTAL CARE 
 

ADULTS & CHILDREN 

GENERAL AND COSMETIC DENTISTRY 

CERTIFIED INVSALIGN PROVIDER 

IN-OFFICE TEETH WHITENING 

ORTHODONTICS (BRACES) 

DENTAL IMPLANTS 

 

1117 TASMAN DRIVE           WEB: www.drmabbayad.com 

SUNNYVALE, CA 94089        E-mail: fmabbayad@aol.com 
 

PHONE: (408) 752-0684 

Donations for May Silent Auction at  
Lakewood School Open House 

 
Lakewood PTA is looking for donations for the PTA 

Silent Auction happening during Open 
House on May 22. Do you have a favorite 
restaurant, service provider, or 
entertainment place that could benefit 
from the publicity? Would they be willing to 
make a donation to our school?  
 
Please contact Margaret Noe, Lakewoodôs 
PTA President: mnoe47@yahoo.com   ß 

 

 

News from Fairwood School 

Pam Cheng, Principal 

 

Pennies for Patients  
Congratulations to our students 
for raising $1911.85 during the 
Pennies for Patients fundraiser!  
 
This is more money than has ever been raised for 
Pennies for Patients at Fairwood. The funds will be used 
to benefit the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.  
 
Congratulations also to Mr. Gabentôs class for raising 
the most money and winning the pizza party.ß 

http://sunnyvaleschool.ca.schoolwebpages.com/education/components/form/default.php?sectiondetailid=11302&
http://sunnyvaleschool.ca.schoolwebpages.com/education/components/form/default.php?sectiondetailid=11302&
mailto:gloria.diaz@sesd.org
mailto:bret.cullen@sesd.org
mailto:gigi.swan@sesd.org
mailto:thomas.hernandez@sesd.org
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Fit & Fun Fair! 
 

Celebrate Wellness with an Afternoon of Fun 
 for the Whole Family! 

 
 FREE FAMILY EVENT 

 

Saturday, May 5, 2012 
11:00am – 3:00pm 
Columbia Neighborhood Center 
785 Morse Ave 
  

¶  65+ exhibitors showcasing health & 

family resources 
¶ Carnival Games & Prizes 
¶ Bike Safety Check-up 
¶ Fun Food 
¶ Free Health Screenings: diabetes, 

 cholesterol, vision, BMI, blood 
 pressure & More 
¶ Oral health check for kids: by Childrenôs Dental Center of 

Sunnyvale 
¶ Rock Wall 
¶ Obstacle Course & Jousting 
¶ Nutrition information for the entire family 
¶ Fun on the Run Mobile Recreation Program 

¶ 5 K Fun Run/Walk (Starting at 9:00 a.m. 

¶ by K.I.D.S. & the Sunnyvale Dept. of Public Safety 

¶ Car Seat Safety Inspections  
(by appointment only, call 408-730-7179) 
¶ Kids Tours of Emergency Evacuation 

Helicopter, Fire Rigs, Squad Cars & Meet our 

K-9 Officer 
 

Columbia Neighborhood Center              
Grand Reopening Celebration & Tours 

(Starting at 10:30 a.m.) 
 

Ceremonia de Reapertura del                                     
Columbia Neighborhood Center  

 
For more information (Para más información),  
  call 408-523-8150 

Feria Fit & Fun 
 

Celebra el Bienestar y Diviértete con toda tu Familia! 
 

UN EVENTO FAMILIAR GRATIS 

 

¶ Mas de 65 expositores 

¶ Información de Nutrición y Seguridad 

¶ Inspecciones de Bicicletas 

¶ Comida 

¶ Chequeos de Salud; Diabetes, 

Colestrol, Visíon, Presión 

Sanguínea y Más 

¶ Chequeo de Salud Bucal para 

Niños: Ofrecido por Childrenôs Dental Center de 

Sunnyvale 

¶ Pared para Escalar 

¶ Circuito de Obstáculos 

¶ Juegos y Premios  
¶ Fun on the Run: Programa de Recreación Móvil 

¶ Carrera y Caminata 5K (9:00am) 

¶ Ofrecido por K.I.D.S. y Departamento de 

Seguirdad Pública de Sunnyvale 

¶ Chequeo de Asientos de Seguridad: Se 

necesita hacer cita. Llame (408) 730-7179 

 
This event was formerly known as the:  

Health & Safety Fair. 
 

Este evento era conicido antes como a: 
 Feria de Salud y Seguridad. 

 
http://FitandFunFair.inSunnyvale.com 

 
 

 

 

  
 
 

http://www.sunnyvale.ca.gov/communityresources
http://funfair.insunnyvale.com/


 

 
 

 

Healthy Teeth and Gums for a Lifetime! 

 

LAKEWOOD DENTAL CARE 
Personalized & Comfortable 

Dr. Marilou A. Cuasay 
1153 Lawrence Expressway, Sunnyvale, CA 94089 

lakewooddentalcare@comcast.net  

 

State-of-the-Art, Lifetime  
Dental Excellence in Sunnyvale! 

 
 *Professionally trained, caring and             *Convenient 0% payment plans 
                         Courteous staff  *Accept all Credit Cards 
 *Help with toothaches and cavities  *Make your dental insurance 
                        and other dental emergencies                        filing easy 
 *Lumineers and teeth whitening available 

 

Donôt Wait! Stay Healthy! Call today. (408) 541-1900 
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Box Tops for Education  

By Phyllis Fowler 

Clip Box Tops ! 

Have you ever seen those little pink ñBox Tops for 
Educationò printed on hundreds of your favorite products? 
Each of these Box Top coupons are worth 10 cents to our 
schools. I have found them on Kleenex boxes (the square 
ones and itôs under the plastic wrap), Pillsbury rolls and 
biscuits, Ziploc bags and even Avery labels! 

When I buy anything that has the Box Top, I cut in out and 
put it in an empty Altoids tin (or anything will do). Even 
during the summer, I am filling my little box. When my box is 
full, I take it down to Lakewood, Fairwood or Columbia 
Middle School and drop them off. 

You can also go to www.2ways2earn.com and register 
your Safeway card to earn even more points for your school. 
At the website are promotions and a list of products that 
have the Box Tops for Education coupon. 

Send Box Tops to School   

You donôt have to be a parent to collect Box Tops for 
Education. So turn in your Box Tops and our schools will 
collect and send them to Box Tops for Education. 

All those little 10¢ Box Tops add up. (Lakewood is up over 
$400.00 already!)  

So clip those Box Tops and drop them off at your favorite 
school. ß 

 

Sign up for eScrip ! 

 

 

Lakewood Elementary and Columbia Middle School 

participate in the national eScrip program. There is 

absolutely no cost to sign up. All you have to do is log on 

to www.escrip.com and click "sign up."  

To designate  

Lakewood Elementary as your group beneficiary use 

group ID #139572349.  

Columbia Middle School PTSA as your group beneficiary 

use group ID #5304543 

After you register, just do your 

normal shopping and the 

participating merchants will make 

the contributions to our school. 

Have you ever seen the ñ10% back 

to schoolsò  ads at Safeway? When 

you purchases of the items with this 

logo, 10% of the price will go back to the schools you 

designate.   

Registration is free and simple, so register today! ß 

mailto:lakewooddentalcare@comcast.net
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**************COUPON! *****************  

 

Federal Tattoo Shop  

  Sunnyvale's First!!  

  299 E. Washington Ave.  

   Sunnyvale, Ca.  94086 

(408) 462-9275 

 Come In Or Call Today! 

  

A fundraising event benefiting Special 
Olympics Northern California 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Co-sponsored by Sunnyvale Department 
of Public Safety 

 
Thursday, April 12, 2012 
Breakfast 7:00 to 10:30 a.m. 
 

Join us at: 
 

Coco's Bakery Restaurant 
1206 Oakmead Parkway 
 

Be seated and served by Sunnyvale Public Safety 
Officers 
 
Tip-a-Cop brings together local law enforcement 
personnel and Special Olympics athletes for a day of 
food, fun and awareness. Every year, law enforcement 
officers volunteer as celebrity wait staff, helping to 
deliver food and refill drinks, all for "tips" for Special 
Olympics! This fun event raises money to help provide 
local athletes with FREE year-round training and 
competition in 19 sports.  

  
Be a Hero!  
Together We Can Make a Difference 
For more information, please call 
Sunnyvale Public Safety (408)730-
7140 or visit Special Olympics at 
www.sonc.org Your tax deductible 
donation supports Special Olympics 

Northern California  ß 

 

 

 
Officer Teddy 
From March issue of Beyond the Badge 
 
In February, Lt. Robert Sorci lost his retired canine partner 
Teddy to cancer. Teddy was the Department's and City's first 
cross-trained explosive detection canine.  
 
Teddy and Lt. Sorci set the 
standard for the current explosive 
detection canine teams. 
Whenever the President or 
another dignitary was in the area, 
he was a favorite of the Secret 
Service - not just any canine is 
used by the Secret Service! In 
addition to his explosive detection 
work, he was also successful in 
locating and capturing numerous 
dangerous suspects.   
  
Teddy served the officers and citizens of Sunnyvale for six 
years. He kept officers and citizens safe during the years 
after 9/11. Teddy will be missed by all. Our thoughts and 
prayers are with Lt. Sorci and his family. 
 
(Editor-I have had the pleasure of seeing Officer Teddy and 
Lt. Sorci perform at various community events over the years. 
Teddy was amazing to watch, talk about combining brains, 
beauty and talent! It was an honor to have him represent and 

serve Sunnyvale.) ß 

 
 
Fresh and TOTALLY Easy-  
 

Lakewood School PTA is collecting 
receipts from you and all of your friends 

who shop at Fresh and Easy. We are 

looking for receipts in $20 increments. 
 
Turn in your receipts to your child's 
teacher or simply drop them off in the 
office!!!!  
 
Like we said....it's Fresh and TOTALLY Easy!!!   ß 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?et=1109318428690&s=726&e=001X6X-dXiQwKkZuapoolmZJllP0hp8DefGOeduLqm0YKncsDXUfpNyAZHOv_77L9y0xgQ793h5QbnsVKNitaqmmlbZwmaSqM-yJW_PIQvfxDQ=


 

 
 

 

All advertisements in this newsletter are paid ads and support the printing costs of this newsletter and events in our neighb orh ood.  The 

views, opinions and facts expressed in this newsletter are attributed to the various authors, and do not necessarily reflect the  views of the 

Lakewood Village Neighborhood Association, its officers or the residents of Lakewood Village.   
 

To submit articles or letters for publication, please contact the editor before the 30th of the month:                
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Important Phone Numbers   
 Public Safety - Emergency 911 

 Public Safety - Non-emergency 730-7100 

 Parks and Maintenance 730-7506 

 Speeding Cars, parking complaints, traffic signal  
Dispatch                  

730-7180 

Noise complaintsðDesk Officer 730-7110 

Neighborhood Preservation  Complaints on  decrepit 

fences, , weeds,  illegal home businesses or rentals 
 730-7610 

 Animal Control 730-7178 

 Public Works-  sidewalks, trees, streetlights,  etc.                  730-7505 

 Nuisance Vehicle Hotline 730-7706 

 Drug Hotline 245-3784 

Graffiti Hotline & Shopping Cart Pickup 730-7680 

 Street Sweeping: 

Fairwood Side  -  route 2a: 3/13 &3/27 & 4/10 

Lakewood Side -  route 2b: 3/20, 4/3 & 4/17 

 

  

 

Neighborhood Crime Corner 

  Quoted From 

the:  

 

 
 
Compiled from Sunnyvale Department of Public Safety 
reports.  
 

Resisting arrest--March 7, 9:35 p.m. Officers were 
dispatched to the 700 block of San Juan Drive for a report of 
gang members throwing bottles and a subject bleeding. One 
arrest was made. 
 

Embezzlement--March 7, 6:49 p. m. W. Washington 
Avenue. An embezzlement investigation resulted in the 
arrest of a Macy's employee. 
 

Vandalism--March 6, 7:19 a.m. Wildwood Avenue. An 
unknown person used an unknown tool to slash the tires of 
a 2010 Toyota Corolla. 
 

Theft--March 5, 11:38 a.m. W. McKinley Avenue. A 
woman's purse was stolen from a shopping cart at Target. 
 

Auto tampering--March 5, 10:06 a.m. Oakmead Parkway. 
An unknown person stole the battery from one of the 
victim's trucks and cut the wires in the other truck in the 
parking lot of the Palo Alto Medical Foundation. 
 

Theft--March 3, 6:03 p.m. E. Java Drive. The license plate 
was stolen from a vehicle. 
 

Tips on How to Prevent Burglaries 
 From Officer Brian Gantt  

Bgantt@ci.sunnyvale.ca.us 
Department of Public Safety 
Crime Prevention Unit 
408.730.7145 

 

1. Lock ALL Windows and Doors                                        

2. Watch Suspicious Activity 

3. Get to Know Your Neighbors 

4. Plan Mail & Newspaper Delivery Before Vacation 

5. Ask Neighbors to Watch your House 

6. Proper Landscaping Around your Home 

7. Donôt Leave a Spare Key Out 

8. Secure Sliding doors & Windows 

9. Make it Look as Though you are Home 

10. Donôt Show your Valuables 

 

          RV Jones Realtors 

Linda Garcia         

Broker/Notary 

NMLS #367755 

Neighborhood specialist  

          with over 25 years experience 

Our commissions are always negotiable!                       

Let me answer your Real Estate questions! 

408-480-5544   Dre#01826663 

  

LVNA Contacts:  
President      -    Judy Fernandez email:  
 lakewoodvillagelvna@gmail,com  
Advertising   -   Terry Lin         (408) 747 -1638  
Editor  -     Phyllis Fowler   sunnyphyl@gmail.com  

           
Newsletter Delivery:  
   Fairwood Side  -   Fred Fowler  (408) 747 -1454  
   Lakewood  Side -  Wendy Stanley      (408) 745 -1331  

  


